
From: Patel, Swati
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/25/2012 11:34:47 AM
Subject: RE: 2012-xx Reviewing IT Security

I watered down that languge.
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2012 11:12 AM

To: Patel, Swati

Subject: RE: 2012-xx Reviewing IT Security
 
                #3 makes me uneasy still.  If we’re going to designate agency ISOs, then the IG shouldn’t designate them – 
he should work with agency heads to let them identify them themselves.  I’m also worried that we’re selecting people 
before we know what their duties are.  And finally, someone should confirm that such a position doesn’t already 
exist.  Gotta run to a DEW meeting now…
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2012 10:51 AM

To: Pitts, Ted; Stirling, Bryan; Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Soura, Christian

Subject: 2012-xx Reviewing IT Security
 
Here is my final draft pending Christian’s input.
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